LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCILCALLED MEETING

February 1, 2007

Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 5:20 p.m. in the Central Office Board Room.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Kim Howell, co-chair Becky Hillard, Pam Goodin, Karen Day and Linda Lindsey.  

There were three guests, Linda Reed, Beth Handle and Laura Price. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that the interview committee, consisting of Mrs. Lewis, principal; and Patricia Simpson, third grade teacher recommends the hiring of William Tingle to fill the recent posting, for a special education assistant for the remainder of the 2006-2007 school year.

Mr. Tingle is a graduate of Western Kentucky University and has with experience with special education children.

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.

__________________________










    (Chairperson)

___________________________


